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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject: Parking Garage Repairs  

 

Date: April 14, 2017 

 

 Effective Monday, April 17:  

PARKING GARAGE REPAIRS 

CVG’s contractor will begin repair and maintenance work on the parking garage beginning Monday, 

April 17. Work is anticipated to last into early July. Disruption to customer parking will be minimized 

by using additional wayfinding signage and parking space availability indicators at the ticket entry 

points. 

 

The work includes but not limited to: 

- concrete repair 

- crack scaling 

- joint sealing 

- membrane application  

 

There may be a need for temporary lane closures for lift access work on the exterior of the overflow 

(Terminal 2) garage. Additional notifications will be sent as needed. 

 

Effective Saturday, April 22:  

ARRIVALS LEVEL LANE CLOSURE DURING OVERNIGHT HOURS 

Weather permitting, CVG’s contractor will be delivering materials for additional garage roof repairs.  It 

will be necessary to close the outside lane of the Arrivals Level for crane use during the overnight 

hours. Work is tentatively scheduled to begin late Saturday due to the lowest level of flight arrival 

activity and to minimize disruptions. Work is will be between 11:30 p.m. (arrival and set-up) with the 

closure near midnight and completion before 8:00 am.  

 

The work zone will be barricaded and traffic diverted to the inner curb lane as a temporary measure. 

 

With the continued airport customer growth and ongoing construction efforts to improve our Airport 

Community, all personnel are reminded to exercise caution, be mindful of speed limits on and around 

CVG roads, and to utilize the designated pedestrian crosswalks and walk paths. 
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